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Dear Future Retiree: 

 

Congratulations!  You have reached a major achievement in your career, 

Retirement.  Now you will have the time to do what is most important to you.  

The Retired Employees Association of Orange County (REAOC) was created 

to protect your hard-earned benefits, provide supplemental insurance, and 

promote the social well-being of our retirees.  We have over 6,500 members 

and now it is more important than ever that you join.   

 

The world is changing due to the novel Coronavirus Pandemic and retirees 

must stay vigilant to protect what we earned while providing years of service to 

the public.  Besides benefit protection REAOC offers retiree group insurance 

including dental, vision, travel, legal and a variety of other insurance coverages 

at competitive pricing.  REAOC publishes a newsletter, The Informer, five 

times a year covering articles regarding important retiree issues and benefits.  

REAOC also maintains a vibrant website, www.reaoc.org, where we post 

critical information and send e-mail blasts to our members.  Membership 

luncheons are held five times a year in both Fountain Valley and Hemet and are 

well attended.  Membership dues are $3.00 per month and are made via payroll 

deduction.   

 

We hope you will join REAOC to help protect all County retirees, to stay 

informed and be connected.  Our membership application will be included in 

the electronic package you receive from the Orange County Employees 

Retirement System (OCERS).  There is strength in numbers.  We sincerely 

hope you will join us, now.  Take care and be well. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

    
   Linda Robinson     Doug Storm  

   Co-President                                                               Co-President 
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